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         August 2023 
           
Dear Friend, 
 
Greetings from your friends at West Chester Area Senior Center (WCASC).   

We are delighted to share that our annual fall fundraiser will be held at our Senior Center on 
Saturday, November 4, 2023. This year’s event is known as “Casino Night.” It will be an 
entertaining and memorable evening of fun and casino games with dinner provided by a variety of 
local restaurants and caterers as well as beer and wine. In addition, there will be a Live and Silent 
Auction with a wide array of exciting items.  

We hope you will support our event again this year with an auction item. Your donation of an item 
and/or service will help ensure that we can provide the broad range of critical programs and services 
that our community’s seniors need and rely on to remain as healthy, active, and independent as 
possible.  Items that have been especially popular include “Date Night” ideas, tickets to museums and 
gardens, local restaurant gift cards, wine and spirits, golf packages, art, jewelry, and a variety of goods 
and services for gift baskets.  
 
Attached is an auction item pledge form.  Please complete this form and return it to the Senior 
Center along with your item if it’s easily mailed (i.e., a gift card or certificate) by October 16th.   
Please contact Bernadette Walsh at 610-431-4242 x108 or at bernadettew@wcseniors.org to arrange 
donation pick up.   
 
To recognize your generosity your name or company name will be prominently displayed on our 
WCASC Facebook page and website as well as in our event program. Thank you for your thoughtful 
generosity. Your donation will make our event a great success and support our senior neighbors!   
 
Sincerely,  
 

Stacey L. Fuller, Esq. 
 
Stacey L. Fuller, Esq.      Kathy Sullivan  
President, Board of Directors    Executive Director  
 

 

 

 

 

 


